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Home (2024) 
 
Concrete, wood, polystyrene, expanding 
foam, metal, scrim, cardboard, 
polyurethane varnish.  
 
170 x 150 x 54 cm  

      
       Sunset (2024) 
 
       Finishing plaster, wood, polystyrene,       
       expanding foam, metal, scrim, cardboard,  
       polyurethane varnish. 
 
       66 x 64 x 12 cm 
 

 

 
Videos (2024) 
  
Concrete, wood, polystyrene, expanding 
foam, metal, scrim, cardboard, 
polyurethane varnish. 
 
Dimensions variable. 
 

 

        
       Pipe (smoke) (2024) 
 
       Finishing plaster, wood, polystyrene,    
       expanding foam, metal, scrim, cardboard,  
       polyurethane varnish. 
 
       87 x 44 x 20 cm 

 

 
Fist (2024) 
  
Concrete, wood, polystyrene, expanding 
foam, metal, scrim, cardboard, 
polyurethane varnish. 
 
205 x 57 x 38 cm 

 

 

        
        Pipeline (2024) 

 
Finishing plaster, wood, polystyrene, 
expanding foam, metal, scrim, 
cardboard, polyurethane varnish. 
 
82 x 75 x 23 cm 

 

 
Coat (2024)  
 
Finishing plaster, wood, polystyrene, 
expanding foam, metal, scrim, 
cardboard, polyurethane varnish. 
 
205 x 57 x 38 cm 
 

 

         
        Brick (2024) 

 
Finishing plaster, wood, polystyrene, 
expanding foam, metal, scrim, 
cardboard, polyurethane varnish. 
 
63 x 95 x 15 cm 

 

 
Driver (2024)  
 
Concrete, wood, polystyrene, expanding 
foam, metal, scrim, cardboard, 
polyurethane varnish. 
 
223 x 96 x 46 cm 
 

 

         
        Decline (2024) 

 
Plaster of Paris, wood, polystyrene, 
expanding foam, metal, scrim, 
cardboard, polyurethane varnish. 
 
50 x 44 x 18 c 

 

 
Return (2024) 
 
Finishing plaster, wood, polystyrene, 
expanding foam, metal, scrim, 
cardboard, polyurethane varnish. 
 
88 x 68 x 69 cm 

 

 

 
Tool (2024)  
 
Concrete, wood, polystyrene, expanding 
foam, metal, scrim, cardboard, 
polyurethane varnish. 
 
101 x 42 x 20 cm 
 

 
 

 
Bet (2024) 
 
Finishing plaster, wood, 
polystyrene, expanding foam, metal, 
scrim, cardboard, polyurethane varnish. 
128 x 57 x 40 cm 
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